LETTER OF APPRECIATION

To,

Mrs Nisha, Abhilasha Foundation. Mumbai.

From,
Dr Biswa Ranjan Panda,

Paediatric Cardiac Surgeon, SevenHills Hospital, Mumbai.

Dear Mrs Nisha,

On behalf of SevenHills Hospital, | would like to thank you for
supporting the underprivileged children undergoing surgeries for their heart
defects. To say that | was touched by your sincere devotion to our cause does
not sufficiently express my gratitude. Please accept our warmest heartfelt

thanks.

Sincere Regards

Botsusa Rurjom Ponde

DR BISWA RANJAN PANDA 26 :06-701§



